NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
The Southeastern Regional Transit Authority is seeking input on service standards and service policies proposed as part of the Title VI Program Update for 2016.  The public is encouraged to provide feedback on the service standards and service policies.  Comments can be submitted via mail, telephone, email, or in person at the public hearings.  Service standards are available in the New Bedford and Fall River Terminals and online at www.srtabus.com.
Comments will be accepted Monday, November 2, 2015 until 4 PM Friday, December 18, 2015.

Mail:
Southeastern Regional Transit Authority
700 Pleasant Street
Suite 320
New Bedford, MA 02740

Telephone:
508-999-5211

Email:
info@srtabus.com
Public Hearing:
New Bedford Terminal
Monday, November 16, 2015
3 PM to 5 PM

Fall River Terminal
Tuesday, November 17, 205
3 PM to 5 PM


SI USTED DECEA TRADUCIR ESTO EN ESPAÑOL, POR FAVOR LLAME 508-999-5211 mrivera@srtabus.com

SE VOCÊ PREFERIR ESTO TRADUZIDO EM PORTUGUÊS, POR FAVOR LIGUE 508-999-5211 mrivera@srtabus.com
Title VI Notice to the Public
Southeastern Regional Transit Authority (SRTA) gives public notice that it complies with the Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes. 
Title VI provides that “no person in the United States shall, on the ground of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance.” SRTA operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI.
For more information on SRTA’s Title VI Program, obligations, procedures and/or to file a complaint, please call (508) 999-5211 and ask for the Title VI Coordinator.

The complaint form can be mailed to:
Title VI Coordinator
Southeastern Regional Transit Authority
700 Pleasant Street, Suite 320
New Bedford MA 02740
OR you may visit our administrative office at:
700 Pleasant Street, Suite 320
New Bedford MA 02740
Complaint procedures and forms are also available on SRTA’s website at www.srtabus.com.
A complaint may also be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration at:
Federal Transit Administration Office of Civil Rights
Region 1
Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator
55 Broadway – 9th Floor
Cambridge, MA 02142
